THE CHRISTMAS WISH

LMI

Sept 16, 2019
Dear Neighbours of 9300 Block of Mill St., Chilliwack

Please take a moment to read this notice about filming. 4 Ever Wish Productions Inc is filming scenes for the
upcoming Hallmark Movie of the Week “The Christmas Wish” at various locations on Mill St on Monday,
September 23rd and Tuesday, September 24th.  Access to the street and stores will remain accessible except for
short periods of time when actual filming occurs.

We will be filming an exterior scene of our actors Christmas shopping in a small town atmosphere. The majority of
filming will take place on the west side of Mill St, mid-block, north from the alley to Victoria Ave. There will also
be a small driving sequence along Mill St and interior dialogue scenes at 9361 Mill St.

4 Ever Wish Productions Inc would like to provide some information that will help you prepare for our arrival and
anticipate how our presence may affect your daily routine.

The following is an outline of our dates, approximate filming times and significant action:

Saturday, September 21st
7:00am to 7:00pm

* Minimal crew arrive and prepare Mill St locations for filming.

Sunday, September 22nd
7:00am to 7:00pm
* Minimal crew arrive and prepare Mill St locations for filming.

Monday, September 23rd
7:00am to 10:00pm
* 7:00am to 8:00am - Crew arrive to filming area via shuttle and work trucks arrive and placed on Bole Ave
between College and Victoria Ave.

* 8:00am -11:00am - Crew film exterior driving scenes along Mills St
* 11:00am - 10:00pm - Crew film exterior dialogue scenes on west side of Mill St between the alley way and
Victoria Ave.

* 10:00pm -11:00pm - Crew quietly pack up and leave the area. Work trucks remain overnight with security.

Tuesday, September 24th
7:00am to 10:00pm

7:00am to 9:00am - Crew arrive to filming area via shuttle

*  9:00am - 5:00pm - Crew film exterior and interior scenes on west side of Mill St between alley and
Victoria ave

* 5:00pm - 10:00pm - Crew film interior scenes in 9361 Mill St

* 10:00pm - 11:00pm - Crew quietly pack up and leave the area.

*  Work Trucks leave the area.

Wednesday, September 25th
7:00am to 8:00pm

* Minimal crew arrive and restore Mill St. businesses between alley and Victoria ave.

In order to minimize neighbourhood disruption, we will park our support and crew vehicles in the parking lot of the
Prospera Arena at 45323 Hodgins Ave. We will work with the utmost courtesy and ensure all pedestrian and vehicle
traffic are able to access the area and businesses with only minimal interruptions while actually filming.

If you have any questions or concerns about how this filming might affect you, please contact me at the production
office at 604.628.3150. While we are in your neighbourhood, you can speak with the Assistant Locations Manager,
Alex Siroshtan at 604-916-7305. Information regarding filming in the City of Chilliwack is available through the City
of Chilliwack Economic Partners Office at 604-792-7839. Information regarding filming in the Lower Mainland is
available from the Community Engagement Manager at Creative BC at 604.730.2732.

Thank you for understanding and continued support for the BC Film & Television industry.
Sincerely,

Dominic Main
Location Manager

4 Ever Wish Productions Inc.
Bride Studios: Unit 601 - 2400 Boundary Road, Burnaby, BC V5M 3Z3






